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[Date]
Dear service user
Service User Survey

We are inviting you to take part in a survey of service users who have recently been in contact with mental health services from the National Health Service.

What is the purpose of the survey?

Your views are very important in helping us to find out how well the services work and how they can be improved. This is your chance to have a say in how mental health services are provided in the future. 
Why have I been chosen?

You are being invited to take part in this survey because you have recently been in contact with mental health services.  We are sending questionnaires to 850 randomly selected service users in your area.

Do I have to take part?

No. Taking part in this survey is voluntary. If you choose not to take part it will not affect the care you receive from the NHS in any way. If you do not want to take part in the survey, or to answer some of the questions, you do not need to give us a reason.

What would I have to do?

If you decide to take part, please complete the questionnaire and return it in the FREEPOST envelope.  No stamp is needed. The questionnaire should take around 20 minutes to complete. 

If you do not wish to take part, please could you return the blank questionnaire in the FREEPOST envelope. If we do not hear from you we may send you a reminder.

Will my taking part in this study be kept confidential?

Yes. You have been given a unique number so your name and address are not on the questionnaire. Your responses will not be passed to psychiatrists or other mental health care staff in a form that allows you to be identified. 
Who is organising the survey?

The survey is being carried out by researchers from [NHS Trust name /name of survey company], the Healthcare Commission and the NHS Surveys Advice Centre at Picker Institute Europe.  The results will be presented in a form that does not allow any individual's answers to be identified.  The anonymous survey findings will be analysed by the Advice Centre and the Healthcare Commission and will be available on their website at [http://www.healthcarecommission.org.uk/NationalFindings/Surveys/fs/en].
Contact for further information

If you would like more information about the survey, or have questions on how to complete the questionnaire, you can call [our FREEPHONE help line /us] on [phone number] [at no cost to yourself] and we will do our best to help.  The line is open between [opening time] and [closing time], [days].  
Thank you

Yours faithfully

[Chief Executive name]
Chief Executive
[NHS Trust Name]
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